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Memorandum 

Date: 

To: 

From: 

Re: 

November 19, 2021 

All Reviewing Agencies 

Samuel Assefa, Director 

SCH # 2018071034 

Inglewood Transit Connector Project

The Lead Agency has corrected some information regarding the above-mentioned project. 

Please see the attached documents for more specific information: Inglewood Transit 

Connector DEIR Appendices Nov2021. All other project information remains the same.  
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MEMORANDUM 

Date: November 19, 2021 

To:  Governor’s Office of Planning and Research State Clearinghouse 

Subject: City of Inglewood  
 Inglewood Transit Connector Project Recirculated Draft EIR  
 SCH# 2018071034 

The City uploaded the files for this Recirculated Draft EIR to the SCH website on Friday December 12, 2021.  

These files were posted by the SCH to this webpage on Monday November 15, 2021, at this web page: 

https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/2018071034/5 

In reviewing the files as submitted, an error has been identified in the appendices available at this web 
page: 

https://files.ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/189318-5/attachment/Bvzc-IsSuOpeIYE5ccwTVSF4pliiecmwBxwFj1FLtt-
tG1rKURhdpoKDSqWUvrMxwzt2nVKHlIwyK_Bv0 

Appendix D to the Recirculated DEIR is the “ITC Construction Commitment Program.” Appendix D in the 
Appendices file uploaded to the SCH is missing this document.  

Please replace the Appendix document available on this web page with the updated file provided. 

Please contact our consultant’s representative with any questions related to this matter: 

Rachel Bastian  
Production Coordinator 
Meridian Consultants 
(818) 282-3858 
rbastian@meridianconsultantsllc.com 
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